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Quarter 3 Virtual Schedule Change Reversed 
 
Please disregard the communication you received Wednesday regarding third quarter 
scheduling changes. At the Thursday, January 21 Board of Education meeting, Superintendent 
Michael J. Martirano reversed the earlier announcement regarding schedules for the third 
quarter of the 2020-2021 school year and announced that no changes are being made to 
student schedules at this time. ​Sample student schedules ​for all grade levels is provided online. 

Semester 2 Schedules 

Thursday, January 28 marks the end of second quarter and the halfway point of the 
2020-2021 school year. There is no school for students on Friday, January 29. On Monday, 
February 1, students will begin Semester 2. You can view your student’s new schedule 
on​ ​HCPSS Connect​. 

From the Desk of Ms. Han 
 
Thank you to all the families who have been staying connected and sending in photos of what 
has been happening around the community and within your families. 
 
If you have a picture or video to share, please submit any media to the following ​Google form​. 
Your images and videos can be used in the video announcements, yearbook, and other school 
programs. 
 
We love staying connected! 
 
P.S. Please check to make sure the link works. If it doesn't here it is in its entirety. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSesWJJhyiNCUO6B1w1oCb0bqeb46jDxF2IuXYZCQ
Ss5Mmzo9g/viewform?usp=sf_link 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.hcpss.org/2020-2021/middle/
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http:%2F%2Ftrack.spe.schoolmessenger.com%2Ff%2Fa%2FsLklwc5aYfZFEyLvypS18w~~%2FAAAAAQA~%2FRgRh7BwnP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuaGNwc3Mub3JnL2Nvbm5lY3QvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpgCKfoCmBNHCkqUh1hbnRvaW5ldHRlX3JvYmVyc29uQGhjcHNzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~&data=04%7C01%7Cantoinette_roberson%40hcpss.org%7Cf5d3fa47d91648965ce708d8bee68843%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637469244623548193%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=45OZsdhwVQ7Ay%2F2CygORNAVMXC2ZJkumG8G72W%2BiZdo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSesWJJhyiNCUO6B1w1oCb0bqeb46jDxF2IuXYZCQSs5Mmzo9g%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=04%7C01%7CAntoinette_Roberson%40hcpss.org%7Cd276195d46584d31862a08d8bee41eee%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637469234258375702%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Xr4vg6j1Ug2Y9A4gW6ji1rnIrxApZFkG9pM%2BwOSxeXc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSesWJJhyiNCUO6B1w1oCb0bqeb46jDxF2IuXYZCQSs5Mmzo9g%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=04%7C01%7CAntoinette_Roberson%40hcpss.org%7Cd276195d46584d31862a08d8bee41eee%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637469234258385664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=o%2FcD8v6pHQGd2hJlNw1C2YSTZpvJ9wlPbpVBVLwVtjs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSesWJJhyiNCUO6B1w1oCb0bqeb46jDxF2IuXYZCQSs5Mmzo9g%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=04%7C01%7CAntoinette_Roberson%40hcpss.org%7Cd276195d46584d31862a08d8bee41eee%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637469234258385664%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=o%2FcD8v6pHQGd2hJlNw1C2YSTZpvJ9wlPbpVBVLwVtjs%3D&reserved=0


 
 
From the DMS Yearbook Staff 
 
The DMS Yearbook Staff really needs your help. We are creating a page on 
virtual ​class/technology​, ​Pets​, and ​baby pictures​ (8th-grade only). We want to include you! 
Please click on the links above to fill in a google form and upload pictures for any or all the 
pages, and also answer a few short questions.   
  
We are excited to feature YOU in the yearbook.  Thank you for helping us tell the story of the 
year.  
  
DMS Yearbook Staff  
 

HCPSS Launches New Bullying Reporting Tool 

I am pleased to inform you that HCPSS has launched a new bullying reporting tool that 
replaces the Sprigeo reporting system that has been in place for several years. This new tool is 
very easy to use and allows students, staff and family members to easily and confidentially 
report incidents of bullying. 

Acts of bullying can be critically detrimental to the learning environment at our school and has 
the potential for severely impacting the wellness of our students. I urge every student and 
family member to use this new tool to report any acts that occur in-person or online that you 
believe may be bullying. Your information will remain confidential and staff will take every 
report seriously.  

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have any questions about our response to bullying 
and ways we can collaborate to keep our school community a safe and healthy environment 
for our students. 

The new bullying reporting tool can be found online at​ ​stopbullying.hcpss.org 

Upcoming Events 
 

● January 28:​ ​End of Quarter 2 
● January 29:​ ​Professional Work Day: Schools Closed for Students 
● February 1: ​Start of the 2​nd​ Semester and 3​rd​ Quarter 
● February 4: ​2​nd​ Semester Back to School Night @ 6:00 pm 

 
Community Messages 
 
FREE! Student Life Skills Classes Returning in January 
Free​ and back by popular demand! HC DrugFree is offering another series of 15 Life Skills 
classes to begin on Wednesday, January 27. The evidence-based curriculum is for grades 6-9. 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeB7WPZG9Ch24ZtETu1WrDtz_HcJv7RDAgDXQH012R7wf-mbQ%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=04%7C01%7CAntoinette_Roberson%40hcpss.org%7C8f3fbbf5a6c541c9b7f108d8b976a712%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637463266537186730%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=KPqb2eOsclaEOeRopSpPPKGo%2Fn7ZsDHqWMOwQMgfCSE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSdLKyBkUqOkILjZ5MojXA1LRPKhjqw9jvm79Ai_9gu0bJyt-w%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=04%7C01%7CAntoinette_Roberson%40hcpss.org%7C8f3fbbf5a6c541c9b7f108d8b976a712%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637463266537191708%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=8j3H4OLc3Afqx7qlPoMRSzougEIBuRI%2FNSGJlSIUAWA%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeBLxl2_DBc1yfi0xqU774jVnT9cAJ7EC3f-fdhEsObp_1v1A%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=04%7C01%7CAntoinette_Roberson%40hcpss.org%7C8f3fbbf5a6c541c9b7f108d8b976a712%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C0%7C0%7C637463266537196685%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=2d32PhHG3qxtALPVojr%2Bn6HHRleBkMdX4I0ZaNXDKQ0%3D&reserved=0
https://stopbullying.hcpss.org/


We encourage siblings and friends to enroll together, so even if your student is younger or 
older, register them and participation will be confirmed. Classes taught on Zoom by adults and 
talented college and high school students. Students listen to trusted older students! For more 
information or to enroll, go to  
https://hcdrugfree.org/2021/01/free-life-skills-classes-for-howard-county-students/​ or 
contact ​Admin@hcdrugfree.org 
 
Adults, are you IN THE KNOW? 
HC DrugFree is dedicated to keeping Howard County youth and adults up to date on community 
health, medication disposal, drug and alcohol safety, substance misuse information and 
prevention, educational opportunities, and more. To sign up for the free newsletter, go 
to ​https://hcdrugfree.org/enews-signup/ 
 
CHS Football 
 
The Centennial Football program will hold an interest meeting for all 8​th​ graders interested in 
playing football this fall on ​Wednesday​, ​April 21 at 5:00pm​. Information will be provided 
regarding summer workouts, expectations, and the practice schedule for the fall. It is important 
that all players and parents attend this meeting if you are interested in participating in football 
this fall. Use the following google meet code to join the meeting: ​CHS-Football 
 
Community News and Programs 
 
DMS parents and community members interested in having information, in the form of an 
announcement or flyer, published in the school newsletter or Community News Feed must 
submit a request through the Public Information Office for approval, at ​publicinfo@hcpss.org​. 
 
Announcements may not be disseminated through students or schools without prior approval 
from the Public Information Office. 
 

For other Community News visit our website ​www.dms.hcpss.org 
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